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The Future of Life Institute (FLI) is a non-profit working to mitigate risks of emerging 
technologies. As a co-champion of recommendation 3C on artificial intelligence (AI) in the 
Roadmap for Digital Cooperation, our organization hosted a multistakeholder consultation on 
“Artificial Intelligence and the Promotion of Peace” in September 2020. This consultation 
highlighted what needs to be done to better link AI and disarmament issues including more 
inclusivity, improved engagement of the private sector, and the need to move beyond guiding 
principles. The Institute has been active throughout 2020-2022 in the education of policymakers 
and the general public on the topic of lethal autonomous weapons. At the invitation of the 
Austrian Foreign Minister, we addressed an intergovernmental conference on “Safeguarding 
Human Control”. FLI also participated in the 2021 sessions of the Group of Governmental 
Experts on Lethal Autonomous Weapons, as well as the CCW Sixth Review Conference. 


